

Iver Village Junior School Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

Weekly Bulletin

17th June 2022

Brainiacs of the Week:

Browne	Denis and Jayden
	•
Blake	Evie W and
	Kiki
Donaldson	Sania and
	Grayson
Dahl	Aariz and
	Zuzanna
Morpurgo	Terry and
	Jacob
Kipling	Sejr and
	Kenny
Potter	Jasleen and
Group	Evie
Rowling	Kaelynne
	and Julia
Rosen	Shabbir and
	Ciara

P4C - Question of the Week

If you had to think of one, what would your P4C question be?!

Sportiacs of the Week:

Upper School	MacKenzie	
Lower	Jack G	
School	Jack G	

Our office email is office@ivjs.school

This Week In School...

Year 3 - have been writing a persuasive letter in English in reaction to the King's decision in Y3's class book 'The King Who Banned the Dark'. The children came up with some persuasive arguments to try and get the King to reverse his decision. They come up with creative and imaginative reasons to keep the dark that really impressed their teachers. In Maths, they are using their division skills to understand fractions and have even moved onto decimals. In Science, they have completed the topic of fossils by creating fossils of their own! They have completed their last lesson of Humanities in Year 3 by creating an extremely informative, non-chronological report of prehistoric Britain. Despite the heat this week, they have persevered and completed some fantastic work.

Year 4 - have rounded off their maths topic on time by converting analogue and digital times. They have also had one final big push on times tables, ahead of the scheduled MCT next week. English this week was inspired by the amazing morning spent learning about and taking part in some of the events at the Commonwealth Games. They have been writing a poem all about this year's up-and-coming event being held in Birmingham this summer. Their poems include stanzas about some of the 19 different sports available. In Science, they have continued to investigate classification and have searched the playground looking for invertebrates to classify.

Year 5 – have been continuing their work on translation and reflection. They have learnt to label each vertices and carefully translate or reflect from the mirror line. They have identified which reflections are correct or incorrect and explained how they know. During Year 5's English lessons, they have been planning a newspaper report about the Platinum Jubilee celebrations. Whilst writing, they have focused their attention on including parenthesis and speech marks correctly. In Science, they have been looking at life cycles of different animals and compared them. Once this was completed, they worked with partners to produce a play script for a wildlife documentary called 'Life'.

Year 6 – have been mainly focussing on rehearsals for the end of year production, Bugsy, this week. The children have been working really hard to learn lines and songs; the production is gradually starting to take shape! Back in the classroom, Year 6 have been focussing on their science topic this week: Animals, including humans (the circulatory system). The children have identified and named the parts of the circulatory system and have explained the functions of each part. They have also looked at how water and nutrients are transported within the body, producing some great posters to explain this. As well as science, they have started a maths project linked to a bakery where the children are using a range of previously learnt maths skills.

IVJS Sports Day 2022

Sports Day this year will be taking place on Wednesday 22nd June (weather dependant). Children will need to be in their PE kits for the full day, please also remember to send them in with water bottles and wearing sunscreen. Parents are also welcome from 1.30pm to watch the afternoon events.

We Got Gold!

We are delighted to announce that we have achieved the School Games GOLD Mark Award for the 2021/22 academic year!

The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward and recognise school's engagement (provision and uptake) in the School Games against a national benchmark and to celebrate keeping young people active, and we are delighted to have been recognised for our success for the 4th year running!

We are extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of physical activity and school sport, including those young volunteers, leaders and officials who made our events possible.



School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.



@ivjs_bucks

Iver Village
Junior School

Date	Event
	Year 2 Parents'
20 th	Information
Jun	Evening,
	5.30pm
	Sports Day -
22 nd	Parents
Jun	welcome from
	1.30pm
24 th	Summer Fete,
Jun	from 3.30pm at
	IVJS
5 th	Transition Day
Jul	Transition Day
12 th	Y6 Production
Jul	(Matinee)
13 th	Y6 Production
Jul	(Evening)
19 th Jul	Last Day Of
	School, 1pm
	finish
6 th	Start of New
Sept	School Year!

<u>Ivertastics!</u> Well done to:

Emil, Robyn, Darcey, Buster, Kayne and Mason!

<u>Letters/Blogs out this</u> <u>week:</u>

Class Photos

Y6 SRE Lessons

Summer Fayre

Copies of school letters are available on our website

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.





Don't forget we are a <u>NUT FREE</u> school as we have children who have allergies! (let's leave them for the squirrels)

Y4 Commonwealth Sports Morning

This week, Year 4 have been getting ready for the Commonwealth Games which will be held in Birmingham this Summer. Year 4 have been trying their hand at some Cricket and Athletics training with some specialised coaches coming into teach them. They have also done a piece of writing and some research about the Commonwealth Games. Well done all of Year 4!





Football Winners?

This year, both Year 6 Football teams (boys and girls) won their respective leagues! The boys played five games in their league this year winning four and losing one. They scored 21 goals and conceded three and came out deserved league winners. The girls played one game this year in their league, but the other two schools dropped out before playing a game. This meant that their 3-1-win against St Nicolas was enough to secure them the league. Well done to all footballers, what successful year for all!

SUMMER FAYRE

Don't forget, our FISA Summer Fayre is next week!
On Friday after school, our playground will be the location for this year's fayre between 3.30pm and 6pm.

For more information and details of donations requested, please see the link to our Summer Fayre letter here



TLC Day

Thank you to our fantastic volunteers who joined us for our TLC Day, helping us tidy up our school grounds.

Everyone did such a brilliant job, we truly have some of the best families around!

A special thanks to Mrs Orr who came over to help, even though she has retired!

